
 
 

 

 

The purpose of our visit to your business establishment is to evaluate the potential risk Alaska National Insurance Company has assumed under the terms of the insurance agreement.  
We cannot, as a result of this survey, or the recommendations made, warrant that your business operations, work practices, and/or premises are safe and healthful, or that they are in 
compliance with all occupational safety laws, regulations, codes or standards.  The maintenance of a safe and healthful workplace is the responsibility of the employer, and the 
completion of this survey is not an undertaking on our part to assume that responsibility. 
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December 8, 2016 
 
 
 
Joe Bergen, Field Safety Supervisor 
Robinson Brothers Construction, Inc. 
6150 NE 137th Avenue 
Vancouver, WA  98682 
 
Re: Policy Number(s): 16JWS10688 
 
Dear Joe: 
 
Thanks for arranging the visit, with Brad Miller, to the project in Vernonia on November 30th. Thanks, too, for 
sharing examples of your safety system documents with us. 
 
I appreciate the thought that must have gone into designing your Daily Job Hazard Assessment Sheet.  It’s 
easy to complete without sacrificing substance. And it was great to see that day’s JHA thoughtfully completed 
and applied at the Vernonia project.  The same thought shows in the other forms, and completed examples, 
you shared.   
 
At the jobsite, placement of signs and flaggers had been managed to deal with the turns on the highway - a 
major consideration, given the log truck traffic.  PPE use, supervision, and care around powered lines were 
also good.  There were many safety considerations to deal with at the site, and, to my eyes, your crew had 
addressed them.   
 
Joe, I very much appreciate the programs you’ve built, and the way the crew we visited obviously embraced 
them. I look forward to visiting another project with you in January.  In the meantime, please let me know if we 
can support your efforts in any way. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joe Gianotti 
Loss Control 
 
cc: Craig Sorenson, Robinson Brothers Construction 

Brown & Brown Northwest, Portland 
 
 
 


